Short comment

We have lived in

Forestdale Queensland 4118 for 40 years. Our estate is a quiet rural area where we love our trees, flora and fauna.
When we purchased our land for every tree we removed we had to replace. We do not want the inland rail intruding
on our beautiful tranquil estate. It is to no benefit when

The rail could be rerouted to Gladstone who would love to have it. It makes no sense, it is a no brainer. Please do not
go ahead with this insane project through our suburb.



